The Giddings News

November 24, 1950

DIME BOX NEWS

Mrs. H. H. Noack

Attends Meeting

Mrs. H. H. Noack attended the State Teachers' Association in San Antonio this week. Mrs. Noack also visited her sister and other relatives while she was in San Antonio. Built Homes

Mr. and Mrs. Skinny Zwernemann are having a new house built at Old Dime Box.

Mr. and Mrs. Clebert Gall are having a new house built at Old Dime Box.

Mrs. Kate Maluschka had her house moved to Old Dime Box and had it rebuilt.

Personals

Don Phears of Houston visited in the Phears home Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. H. E. Phears, Sharon and Ed. Dement visited Tom Henson in Lexington awhile Sunday.

awhile Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. J. A. McClellan
of Austin visited his father and
sisters Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. C. W. Bridges visited Mr. and Mrs. T. D. Beaird of Somerville Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. J. B. Swindoll attended the Baptist services in Giddings Sunday morning. Mr. Swindoll filled the pulpit in the absence of Rev. McLerran.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Malinak and children visited her mother, Mrs. Annie Knight at Taylor Sunday.

Harold Wolff and Miss Georgia Yery of Houston visited Mr. and Mrs. E. G. Wolff over the week-end.

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Helmer and Dickie of Austin visited the Helmers over the week-end.

Mr. and Mrs. Rich. Helmer visited their children in Houston and Fort Worth the past week-end.

Mr. and Mrs. Aug. Spacek, Mrs. Joe Spacek and son J. A. attended the football game at A&M Saturday.

Mr. and Mrs. Emmett Hannes of Giddings visited Mr. and Mrs. A. H. Hannes Sunday.